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HELP REQUESTED FOR REVIEW OF  
NCATE OFFSITE REPORT RESPONSE 

  
NCATE Board of Examiners Offsite Report Response Preparation for  
the April 26-28 Visit  
  
Forty-four. 
  
That's the number of questions the NCATE Board of Examiners posed to our unit as 
follow up to our 8500-page Institutional Report submission last September. Thank you 
to those of you who have contributed to the Offsite Report Response by providing 
answers to the questions on behalf of your programs. Before submitting the 
Offsite Report Response to NCATE, we would like everyone to have an opportunity to 
review responses. Therefore,  
  
Would you help us review the document? It’s in Carmen. To access: 
  
1) Visit the Carmen Course "EHE Teacher Education" 
2) Go to ---> Content---> NCATE---> NCATE Offsite Report Program Submissions  
    for Review 
3) Look for your program's response file 
4) Edit, change, or update your file 
5) Upload your revisions to the Dropbox "NCATE Offsite Report Edits" in the EHE 
     Teacher Education Carmen site by Tuesday, March 3, 2015.  
  
We welcome any revisions, updates, changes or enhancements to your program's 
response! Please review to ensure information provided to us was not inadvertently 
neglected - there have been numerous emails and documents related to these 44 
questions and we want to ascertain nothing was omitted!  
  
Responses from all programs are available for review in the "NCATE Offsite Report 
Program Submissions for Review" area of the EHE Teacher Education Carmen site.  
  
If you have any questions or concerns about the report, please do not hesitate to contact 
Erica Brownstein (brownstein.2@osu.edu).  
  
Thank you again for your efforts in helping to prepare for the NCATE Legacy Visit 
on April 26-28!   
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CONTACT US 
  
Ed Prep Express is distributed by the Office of Educator Preparation located in the College of Education  
and Human Ecology. We are interested in sharing news from your area. Send news items or unsubscribe 
at: EHE-EdPrepExpress@osu.edu 
More information is available on our website at http://go.osu.edu/edPrep on topics such as assessments, 
background checks, edTPA, field placement, licensure and Tk20. The e-newsletters are archived there as 
well. 
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